
[image: image1]



15 Angelina
Augusta, Kansas   67010
316-259-5194
       STICKLER INVOLVED PEOPLE 





sip@sticklers.org            March 2011 NEWSLETTER













Coordinator Comment

Holidays have gone, the snow remains and remains.  I know that the person who Wrote ‘white Christmas” either had a chauffer or lived in southern California.  Anyway, I am reminded of a some sage advice a teen gave to a group of adults:  “Remember that it is all just a phase”.  She was talking about babies, but I think it also means that we can survive bad times knowing they will not last forever.  AND we have to enjoy the good times, because they will not last forever.  Stay warm, and even if you cannot join us in July, look at the website for the hotel.  It looks like a real warm place to stay.

Save your vacation time for July 8--10, 2011.  We will be in Milwaukee, WI

More on “Get the Word Out” project

**Along the lines of letting people know about Stickler Syndrome. I'm finishing up on a story where once again, I needed a pet charity to raise money for as a plot point. So I stuck in the fictional Stickler Syndrome Research Association once again, and in my author bio, I'll put in a plug for SIP. Maybe it'll get us a little attention. The story will be in Home Improvement: Undead Edition, edited by Charlaine Harris and myself. It'll be out next August.   - Toni LP Kelner.

	

	


**I educated another Doctor today who never heard of Stickler syndrome. He said I gave him too much information. LOL, oh well. Rick

**We sent a donation to the scholarship fund, to help educate another Stickler child.-Anonymous
**I spent several hours with three high school students, from three different states, working with their science projects about Stickler syndrome.  Some teens ask very good questions and others just expect the report to be written for them, by me. – Pat

Something to Keep in Mind

According to the Lighthouse Organization, (http://www.lighthouse.org/about-low-vision-blindness/vision-disorders/charles-bonnet-syndrome/), “roughly one third of patients with low vision develop Charles Bonnet Syndrome, including those with age-related macular degeneration, cataracts, diabetic retinopathy, and other eye disorders. Hallucinations are more likely to occur when the person is awake, alone, and in dim light, or when he or she is physically inactive or lacks distractions, such as television.  The key difference from mental disorders are that people with CBS already have impaired vision, and they realize – after their initial shock – that what they are seeing is not real.”
SIP SCHOLARSHIP
Dr. and Mrs. Stickler donated the start-up money for a fund to provide high school seniors, who have a diagnosis of Stickler syndrome, with a four year scholarship. Applications are available on line and due June 15 each year. We had already had two applications for 2011, so please consider making a donation to the Scholarship fund.  SIP address is 15 Angelina, Augusta, KS 67010. Applications are on the SIP website.  


ANOTHER easy way to help

IGIVE.com  has sent Stickler Involved People almost $900 since it started. 
As you start Christmas shopping, please remember to start with IGIVE.COM and 
make some money for us. There are some places that have special offers for 
IGIVE.COM subscribers. We get $5 for each new person who places an order 
through IGIVE.COM. So, now is the time to look it over, subscribe, give Stickler Involved People as your cause, and place an order. You are helping SIP and may save yourself some money and time.

SIP CONFERENCE

A vote was taken at the annual conference and Milwaukee was chosen for July 8-11, 2011.  Details are available in the email accompanying this newsletter.  Important information from the hotel:  “In the event that a guest who has reserved a room within your block checks out prior to the guest's reserved checkout date, an early departure fee will be charged to that guest's individual account. Guests wishing to avoid this fee must advise the hotel at or before check-in of any change in the scheduled length of stay.  
The Hotel will inform members of your group of this fee upon check-in.”  

You can call the hotel Direct at 262-364-1100 or the Sheraton Reservations Center at 800 325-3535.  Make that you ask for THE 15TH AMERICAN STICKLER SYNDROME CONFERENCE. The meeting will be at the: 

SHERATON MILWAUKEE BROOKFIELD HOTEL
375 South Moorland Road, Brookfield, WI 53005

A Sheraton website has been set up for us at  
http://www.starwoodmeeting.com/StarGroupsWeb/res?id=1103104873&key=942CB

Our rate is $85 a night including free breakfast.  This is a Great bargain, especially for the weekend we will be in Milwaukee.  A schedule will be posted on our website soon.

A Small Fundraiser

Stickler Involved People is a participant with TerraCycle,.  To make things greener, this company is recycling drink pouches and other foil pouches. Go to the website:  www.terracycle.net.   As of July 30th, TerraCycle requests that you only send shipments containing a minimum of 500 pouches. If you ship packages with fewer than 500 pouches, they will not credit those pouches to the account of your designated charity, but will process them into new materials and products. Whenever possible, please send even larger less frequent shipments. It’s a way we can all do our part in making this program a big win for the environment.  Stickler Involved People received a nice check for $139.  So, thanks to all of you who help that way.

DVD NEWS

“Greetings everyone. I've got great news. The 1st film is now available on my website, http://www.sticklervideo.org , for free.  

The 2nd film, "Finding Hope" is now on the same website.  -Kim Barwise

Our sincere thanks to Kim and family for all the work put into the promotion of Stickler syndrome.  We have a master and may sell copies for $10.  We suggest that you view Finding Hope and find your hope.  Share it with us.

STICKLER CLINIC

Patients will need to book the appointment with Sandy Massalski:  617-726-1561. The patient has to pre-register with Mass. General Hospital to give billing information, and to get a hospital number.
Dr Liberfarb’s regularly scheduled clinic appointments are on Thursday afternoon from 1-5pm. She could see 3- 4 people.  The patient needs to submit medical records in advance.  The Genetics Unit has a training program for physicians doing fellowships in Med. Genetics. Some of these "fellows" might want to participate in the clinic.  

The clinic is not free, but it is a dream come true” for persons with Stickler syndrome.   Please make the call VERY soon. This clinic will not stay open, unless we use it.  

More Good News

Stickler Involved People was contacted by Daniel Smith, OD

Chief, Pediatric Primary Care at Southern College of Optometry.  A group there is writing a new text book for ophthalmology student and will include a chapter about Stickler syndrome.  SIP helped furnish photos for the age child they wanted.  A big thanks to Jen and Ian for their time.
Coordinator:  Pat Houchin           Medical Advisor:  David M. Brown, M.D.         www.sticklers.org
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